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 13 December 2017 

  

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Thank you to the parents who 

provided transport for our trip to 

the Levin Pools yesterday - 

everyone had a really         

enjoyable day.  

We have received a grant from the Thomas George Macarthy Trust for $500 for 
library books.  
This is a biennial grant, which supports our library and is greatly appreciated.  
We have also received a grant of $9380 from Central Energy Trust for LED lights 
throughout the school.  Our thanks to Francie Mullin for her work on the          
application - well done.  

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks - firstly to the staff, for 
their hard work, support and dedication to our school.  Secondly, to the BoT, their         
dedication to doing the very best for our school is outstanding.  THANK YOU!! 
Also - to all our parents and community - your support and contributions to our school   
really does make a positive difference - thank you. 

Congratulations to everyone who contributed 
through calves, lambs, diaries and school 
gardens so we could once again be          
presented with the Craig Cup and the B & A         
Challenge Cup 

Stationery  will again be available through OfficeMax at myschool.co.nz  
Room 1 - Year 6 - 8 will use up current books but list of consumables will be 
    on the website  
Room 2 - Year 3 - 5 list on website  
Room 3 - Year 0 - 2 list on website  

Meri Kirihimete me te Hape Nu la 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
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Please Note:  

�i �� �<�H�D�U�������D�Q�G�����·�V���D�U�H���J�R�L�Q�J���W�R���0�D�Q�X�D�O���W�R�P�R�U�U�R�Z��- this is an extra session 
courtesy of Mrs Gosley because our students are . . . .  
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�i �� No lunches - stocks depleted - no  more orders thank you  

�i �� Accounts - Please ensure any outstanding accounts are paid by Friday 
9am  

�i �� All library books and school books need to be returned now  

�i �� Office closes to all transactions at 9.00am on Friday  

�i �� School finishes 12.00 on Friday.  Bus will  run  

This Sunday (17th) we have our annual Christmas picnic hosted by the 

Friends of the School.  Come along to school with your picnic tea,  

whether it be a sumptuous homemade spread or your good old fish ón 

chips and enjoy one last get together to end the school year.   The school 

BBQ will be available if you wish to use that too.  The pool will be open 

from 4.30, and a special visit from Santa will happen about 6pm.  Bring 

your (up-to-$5) wrapped mystery gift (optional) to pop under the tree and 

everyone who participates can choose one from the selection about 

6.30pm.  Please clearly label the kidôs gifts.  The sports shed will be open 

too so a friendly game of soccer, rugby or netball can be enjoyed.  This 

event is open to all school families and it really is a relaxed, social time 

to mingle and give the kids a last opportunity to play together before 

school holidays set in. 

If you have any questions please donôt hesitate to call Nicole on 

0212552656. 

Tea Towel Fundraiser 

Friends of the School have 20 tea 

towels to sell for $10 each.  These 

contain artwork from every student 

who was at Glen Oroua School at the 

beginning of Term 4 2017.  Available 

at the School Office or at Thursday 

night prizegiving for cash or cheques 

payable to Glen Oroua Friends of the 

School. 

Prize -giving - Thursday evening - Glen Oroua Hall - 7pm start  
Plate for shared supper please  
All welcome  

 
Have a great holiday and stay safe  
 
From the staff of Glen Oroua School  

SAVE THE DATE 
The Friends of the school would like to remind you of our next            

fundraising venture coming up in 2018 with the Waitangi Day Gala in 

Rongotea.  We will be doing our usual Bake Stall and raffles. Please put 

this date in your diary now as we will need plenty of help on the day to 

man our stall and lots of your yummy home-baked goods. Thanks!  

Parents of:  11 and 12 year olds - is your childôs immunisation up to date? 

The Year 7 & 8 School Based Vaccination Programme commences Feb-

ruary 2018. 

Diphteria Tetanus Acellular Pertussus (Boostrix) and HPV vaccinations 

will be offered - at school, free and convenient. 

For more information; www.health.govt.nz/hpv or phone: 0800 466 863 

Be prepared when your child brings their vaccination consent form home. 


